
I am writing to express my frustration with the proposed 20%+ increase in water costs for Litchfield 
residents.  Litchfield is already paying more for water (of questionable quality) than surrounding towns.  
Litchfield is shouldering a much larger burden percentage than other towns.   Perhaps the larger burden 
should be on St. Gobaine due to their PFOA contamination of groundwater,  causing residents to be 
forced to switch to Pennichuck water.  Litchfield residents are already paying too much for our water 
and a rate hike of this size is unethical.     
Thank you for your attention to this matter.   
 
Janine Anctil  
43 Tanager Way  
Litchfield, NH  

 


